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To all international students planning to start enrollment at Kagawa University

Please check the following links for the latest information issued by the Japanese
government and follow the procedures for entry into Japan.

If you have any questions, please contact the relevant host faculty or department
at Kagawa University for clarification.

October 11, 2022

Naoyuki Hara

Vice-President for International Affairs,
Kagawa University

[Related links]
OCabinet Secretariat [New measures for entry |
https://corona.go.jp/news/news_20211105_01.html

OMinistry of Health, Labour and Welfare New measures for entry |
https://www.mhlw.go.jp/stf/seisakunitsuite/bunya/0000121431_00209.html

OMinistry of Foreign Affairs [ New measures for entry with regards to new
coronavirus|
https://www.mofa.go.jp/mofaj/ca/fna/page4_005130.html
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